
Jefferson Parish residents on the East Bank and the
West Bank support smoke-free bars and gaming
venues, believing they would create healthier work
environments and improve the area’s quality of life.

Have questions?
Want more information?

Matthew Broussard, Regional Manager 
Louisiana Campaign for Tobacco-Free Living
p: 504.301.9800 m: 225.288.1134
mjbroussard@lphi.org

Jefferson Parish Supports Healthier Air For All

Protect every Jefferson Parish worker. 
Enhance our quality of life. 

Support Healthier Air for All.

85% 
of Jefferson Parish

voters consider
secondhand smoke to

be a health hazard.

82% 
agree maintaining

smoke-free
environments inside 
ALL workplaces is

important.

81% 
support protecting the
rights of employees
and customers to

breathe clean air in
restaurants, BARS and

GAMING VENUES.

59%

Would smoke-free ordinances
for bar and gaming venues make
going out more enjoyable?

31%
Yes.

No difference.

This poll was prepared by Dr. Silas Lee & Associates. The poll  took place June 18-22 and included 500 participants from the East Bank and
West Bank of Jefferson Parish. The poll has a margin of error of +/- 4%. 

Jefferson Parish voters agree the rights of
employees to breathe healthy air is more important
than a smoker's right to smoke indoors.8% No.


